
Dear NDCA Member,

SB 2271 would require the states presidential vote count to be kept secret until after the electoral college which means
about seven weeks after the November election. This bill was sold to the North Dakota Senate as a countermove in the
event that other states enact the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact (NPVIC) for the U.S. President. The North
Dakota Senate passed it, but it is time now to rally the North Dakota House of Representatives to defeat this bill!

Why?

SB 2271 will be considered a gift from North Dakota to bad actors in other states who seek to make it easier to steal
elections. If SB 2271 passes, it will be spun that North Dakota says it is OK for election counts to be conducted in secret.
This will encourage bad actors around the nation to follow suit and make their own elections secret. 

Defeating SB 2271 is essential for election integrity.


